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Press Release 

      Visit of Young Parliamentarians from Africa to India 

The High Commission of India, Lilongwe hosted Mr. Alfred Kazombwe, Member of 

Malawi Parliament for Kasungu East to attend Young Parliamentarians Familiarization 

Programme in India from 29
th

 of July to 6
th

 August, 2017.  The visit provides exposure to 

Young Parliamentarians to (i) Indian Parliament, its institutions and the procedures, (ii) 

different industrial and manufacturing locations, (iii) meetings with senior government 

officials and trade bodies, and (iv) excursion trips to historical and tourist interest. 

2. The group consisted of Young Parliamentarians from 31 friendly countries from 

African including Malawi.  The programme provides an excellent opportunity to the young 

parliamentarians to understand the functioning of the parliamentary institutions and 

government structure, the story of India’s development and growth, and the opportunities 

offered to the two countries in the process. 

3. The High Commission looks forward to further strengthening the relationship and 

linkages between the two countries. 
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